Hannah Dale

From: Elvira Mackay

Sent: 29 September 2020 18:10
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

My name is Elvira Mackay and I live in Pine Corner, 28A Mount Hermon Rd, Woking, GU22 7UN

I am horrified at the fact that us, Woking property owners, are going to live in a pile of rubble for many years. It is
very depressing to know that decisions are made for us and we have to suffer the consequences.

| object to the planning on the grounds of the scale of the redevelopment, far too big than a small town like Woking
can cope with. These towers will cause wind problems, people will loose sunlight and they are very unsightly.

Best wishes

Elvira Mackay



